
Remote Learning Addendum 
 

Following our stakeholder survey, where we asked parents and carers, students and staff to review 

and comment upon our remote learning provision, we have made a number of interim adaptations 

to our remote learning practice. These are detailed below: 

 lesson delivery will cease ten minutes prior to the end of lesson to enable students to 

request support or clarification from their teacher; 

 Wednesday afternoon screen time will stop at 12.05pm to enable time away from screen 

and the opportunity to participate in a range of broader curricular activities; 

 tutor drop in sessions will run during form time on a Friday to enable students to speak 

directly with their form tutors; 

 Break Out Rooms and Teams Channels will be used by Teaching Assistants to provide 

support for students with additional learning needs in some live lessons where appropriate. 

These adaptions will run until the physical return of students to the academy commencing 8th March 

2021. 


